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Attn: .Kieth Rose and Mike Tucker 

Dear Kieth and Mike: 

This letter is to confirm our conversations of January 27, 28 and 
31, 1994. 

We met to discuss the proposed Orchard Mesa Sanitation Districts 
sewer line route to serve Valle Vista subdivision. Mike reviewed 
the proposed plans as prepared by Westwater Engineering on January 
28 and physically inspected the sewer line route on January 31. 

Keith Rose's comments regarding the proposed sewer included: 

1. No endangered species otherMthaUNP9Psiblemigratory  would be 
affected by the proposed project. 

2. No specialized habitat that endangered species might require 
would be affected by the proposed project. 

Mike Tucker's comments regarding the proposed sewer include: 

1. This project would have no impacts to wetalands of major 
significance. 

2. This project will not have any impacts on endangered, 
threatened, or canidate species. 

U 



U.S. Fish & Wildlife 
February 7, 1994 
Page 2 

If you have any further comments or if I have misstated your 
comments please let us know as soon as possible. If we do not hear 
from you within 10 days we will assume that you agree with the 
above comments. 

Thank-you for your time and cooperation. 

Dwain P. Watson 
West Slope District Technician 
Water Quality Control Division 

DPW/sp 

CC: Peggy Galligan, Project Administrator, Financial Program Unit 
Debbie English, Financial Program Unit Leader 
EPA, Region VIII 
File 
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